
NOTICE TO PATIENTS 

The clinic practice for Dr. Craig Sessions has closed as of July 28, 2023. 

Patient records will be maintained at the Cogdell Memorial Hospital 

and the Cogdell Orthopedic Clinic. If you need follow-upcare, please 

contact the Cogdell Orthopedic Clinic at 325-574-7240 or consult with 

your primary care physician for your future orthopedic medical needs.

Copies of medical records are available by contacting the health 

information management (HIM) department at Cogdell Memorial 

Hospital at 325-573-6374.

Please contact clinic manager Kate Nordyke if you have questions. 




